
 

At Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale Schools we are KIND: 
 

Kind and accepting 
Independent learners 

Never giving up 
Determined to be our personal best 

 
Under God’s guidance, we teach children the importance 

of kindness towards others, tolerance and mutual  
respect.  This empowers children to have the courage to 

achieve their personal best. 
 

Psalm 145:17 
‘The Lord is righteous in all his ways and kind in all his 

works’ 
 

Luke 2:40 
‘And the child grew and became strong; he was filled 

with wisdom…’  
 

We uphold these values through our golden rules: 
• Be ready  

• Be respectful 
• Be safe 
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The Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale CE Federation Newsletter 

Friday 10th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Despite this week only being four days long we’ve still managed to cram in lots of exciting learning.  One of 
the highlights was Y3 and Y4’s visit to Stokesley Cricket Club to take part in a cricket festival with other local 
schools.  The children had a great time, representing the federation brilliantly with their exemplary behaviour. 

I’m sure you’ll all join me in wishing our Y6 children lots of luck for their SATS next week—they have all 
worked incredibly hard to prepare for the assessments and I know they will do amazingly well.  A reminder to 
Y6 parents, the best preparation this weekend is  
for your child to relax, have lots of rest and en-
joy doing the things they love! 

With best wishes, 

Mr. M. Scott   

Executive Headteacher  

Notes 

Y5/6 cricket 

We’ve heard back from our sporting pro-
vider and we’re now able to go ahead 
with the Y5/6 cricket event as the date 
has changed.  All children in Y5/6 will 
attend the event at Stokesley Cricket 
Club on Wednesday 22nd May, Bilsdale 
children to be dropped off and collected 
at Carlton on this day.  Further infor-
mation is on its way by letter.   

Apologies for the confusion, we have fed 
this back to the organiser of the event. 

Collective Worship 
 

 

In preparation for Pentecost, which this year is celebrated on 

Sunday 19th May, children learned more about its significance in 

worship this week.  Why not watch this video at home which ex-

plains more about this important celebration: https://

tinyurl.com/2bpy62ps 

Safeguarding 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for the federation is Matthew 
Scott.  The Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead for Bilsdale is 
Rachel Grundmann and for Carlton is Diane Jeffries.  The Safe-
guarding Lead Governor is John Ford. 

If you have concerns about the safety of a child please speak to 
one of the staff named above. If you have concerns outside of 
school hours, please follow this link to the North Yorkshire Safe-
guarding Children Partnership website. 

Awards 

Well done to the following children: 

 

Stars of the Week— Alex, Oliver, Lavinia, Sammy, 
Henry J, Honey, Anna, Eva, Zara 

Kindness Award— Aurora, Rocco, Carlton Y5,       
Alice C, Jake, Henry J, Bonnie, Scott 

Handwriting Award— Isabel, Theo, Joey 

 

Vision and Behaviour Awards 

 

Vision Award— Jessica, Dolly, Jake, All Y3&4, Joe,  

Headteacher Hot Chocolate— Jessica, Arty, Sammy, 
Eva 

Times Table Rock Stars 

Y1/2— 1st Lucia, 2nd Scarlett, 3rd Zeff 

Y3/4— 1st Anna, 2nd Sammy, 3rd Ollie 

Y5/6— 1st Alice, 2nd Jake, 3rd Jack 

 

Attendance—our whole school  target 
is 96%.   

Bilsdale— 96.4% 

Carlton— 95.7% 

https://tinyurl.com/2bpy62ps
https://tinyurl.com/2bpy62ps
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/worried-about-a-child


 

Diary Dates 

Monday 13th—
Thursday 16th 

May 

Year 6 SATS Y6 Info. sent 

Friday 17th May Y6 post-SATS treat, Carlton Outdoor  
Centre 

Y6 Info. sent 

Monday 20th May Pentecost Service at St Hilda’s, Chop 
Gate, 2pm.  Families welcome. 

Rec-Y6 from both 
schools 

Info. sent 

Tuesday 21st 
May 

School photographs All More info. to follow 

Wednesday 22nd 
May 

Y5/6 cricket event, Stokesley Cricket 
Club 

RESCHEDULED 

Y5/6 Info. sent 

Thursday 23rd 
May 

Y3/4 sports event at Yarm Prep Y3/4 Info. sent 

Friday 24th May Sports Day, 9.15am.  Families welcome. 

NOTE CHANGE OF DATE 

All More info. to follow 

Friday 24th May School closes for half term All n/a 

Monday 3rd June School re-opens for children All n/a 

Friday 14th June Library in school All n/a 

Friday 14th June Y5/6 triathlon event  Y5/6 More info. to follow 

Monday 17th 
June 

Skip 2B Fit—parents welcome 

Bilsdale at Carlton all day 

All More info. to follow 

Wednesday 19th 
June 

Y5/6 at Online Safety Roadshow Y5/6 More info. to follow 

Friday 21st June Reception & KS1 seaside visit Rec, Y1 and Y2 More info. to follow 

Friday 28th June Olympic Dance Day All More info. to follow 

Thursday 4th 
July 

End of Year Production—Chop Gate  

Village Hall, 6pm 

All More info. to follow 

Friday 5th July Library in school  

(last one before summer) 

All n/a 

Wednesday 
10th—Friday 

12th July 

Y6 transition to Stokesley School Y6 n/a 

Thursday 18th 
July 

Leavers Services—10am Carlton, 2pm 
Bilsdale 

All More info. to follow 

Friday 19th July Last day of term 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB TODAY 

All n/a 



News from the Classes 

 

Little Owls and Class 1 

Class 1 have spent this week exploring in the lovely weather. We have been observing our plants and 
making sure we tend to them, particularly with the warmer weather. The Little Owls have been prac-
tising their counting, cutting and sticking with jars of bugs. Each Little Owl has carefully cut their pre-
ferred bugs and stuck them into a jar. They have even had a go at writing how many bugs are in the 
jar! Reception also began learning about baptism in RE and how this relates to belonging. We have had 
some brilliant questions and some sustained shared thinking. 

 

Carlton & Bilsdale KS1 

Finally, some sunshine! On Tuesday afternoon we headed out into quad to learn about the physical pro-
cess of erosion and how the coastline erodes. We had great fun watching how waves cause coastal ero-
sion. We looked carefully at the waves of water as they hit the sand and were able to describe what 
was happening.  

In mathematics, Year 2 have continued to learn about fractions and Year 1 have consolidated their 
work on multiplication and division by recapping counting in 2s, 5s and 10s as well as creating and shar-
ing amounts into equal groups.  

In English this week, we started learning about the shapes of a non-chronological report based on a pi-
rate report. We had a great lesson researching pirates to feed into our writing. 

In PE, we loved having the opportunity to continue our hard work in athletics – watch out for us at 
sports day, our sprinting skills are very impressive!  

 

Carlton and Bilsdale KS2 

Moving on from comparing the Minoan and Mycenaean periods, KS2 revisited the Greek timeline to 
show and discuss the chronology, place and duration of the Greek Dark Age and Archaic period. To help 
them understand how these periods were different from those that had gone before, they listened to a 
Dark Age and Archaic period podcast audio. They delved more deeply into both periods, considering 
similarities and differences between them and across the four periods studied so far; finding out that 
the world’s first democracy developed in Athens during the Greek Archaic period (5th century BC), and 
people from different city states came together for festivals and games, including the first Olympic 
Games. Classroom countdowns to this year’s Olympic Games are noted carefully each day.   

In maths, Year 3 have been finishing their work on fractions while Year 4 are working on decimals. Year 
5 and 6 have completed shape, position, and direction exploring rotation, translation and reflection.   

After another busy week, the children are all hoping for a sunny weekend to enjoy – fingers crossed!  

By Y3&4 pupils: 

On Tuesday all the Year 3 and 4 children from both our schools went to a Cricket day at Stokesley 
Cricket Club. We were able to play two teams, Carlton Red and Carlton White. We did a few warmups 
and then quickly began to play against the other two schools, Hutton Rudby and Kirby & Great Brough-
ton. It was loads of fun working as a team and everyone wanted each other to do well. It was good fun 
because the coaches there were really nice and encouraging. We all played in boy - girl pairs and took 
it in turn to field or to bat. Loads of great sportsmanship and great teamwork went on throughout the 
day. I think we had all improved our cricket skills by the afternoon. At the end of the day, we had all 
tried our best, had fun and even though we didn't come first, it really didn't matter. It was very enjoy-
able and we would certainly go again.  



Publicity 

Did you spot Bilsdale’s recent feature in the Darlington & Stockton Times regarding the gener-
ous donation from the Northallerton & District Motorcycle Club?  The children were delighted 
with the books which were delivered this week. 



Amazon Wish Lists 

Thank you to everyone for their generous donations so far, they’ve really made a difference to 
our class libraries.  

Class 1 wish list—https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/38P02L2MODMMF?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 2 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3J2NFXCAPY3X0?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 3 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1D1LRFQKJAL0V?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 4 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/27YYASPC0H143?ref_=wl_share 

 

Bilsdale wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/LP095CM3BW3V?ref_=wl_share  

 

 

Train to be a Teaching Assistant at The Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale CE Federation 

In September, we have availability for 1 funded place to train to become a Teaching Assistant.  
Contact the Swaledale Alliance for more information. 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/38P02L2MODMMF?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3J2NFXCAPY3X0?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1D1LRFQKJAL0V?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/27YYASPC0H143?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/LP095CM3BW3V?ref_=wl_share







